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Gaywood Primary School 
Newsletter - 8th March 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children had a fantastic time dressing up as their 

favourite character for World Book Day 2019 and we 

have included a selection of photos on the reverse of 

this newsletter.  Thank you to all who made or        

purchased fancy dress to promote the love of        

reading. 
 

We continue to be amazed by the creative work that 

children have been completing as their homework 

and have put a display of some of the children’s work 

in the main entrance.  Have a look at our tweets on 

twitter @gaywoodprimary for a snapshot of children’s 

work. 
 

For instant updates check out our website and twitter 

account. 
 

Kind regards, Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

PTA Cinema Club 
Booking for the PTA cinema club goes 

live on Friday 8th March 2019 at 6pm.  

Go to the website and on the main page 

click ’Bookings’.  Places are limited to 

the first 50 children—open to all years. 

 

Parent Consultations 
Our Parent Consultations will take place 

in the halls.  EYFS and KS1 will be in 

the small hall accessed from the KS1 

entrance with KS2 being held in the 

main hall accessed from the main      

entrance.  We look forward to seeing 

you there.   

Red Nose Day 

 

 

 

 
School Council are arranging Red Nose 

Day this year.  They would like children 

to wear anything red and donate £1 per 

child to support the Comic Relief 

charity. 

 Rec Robin = 96.3% Wren = 90% 

Y1 Finch = 89.2% Sparrow = 94.2% 

Blackbird = 96.3% Starling = 98.2% Y2 

Swallow = 96.7% Swift = 93.9% Y3 

Jackdaw = 96.1% Raven = 90.8% Y4 

Kingfisher = 98.3% Heron = 98.9% Y5 

Peregrine = 99.4% Kestrel = 98.1% Y6 

Local Residents 
 

Please can you ensure that you are 

sympathetic to the local residents by not 

parking across their driveways or on 

junctions.  This is a particular issue on 

the Stone Bridge Estate. 
 Cross Country  

Congratulations to Elizabeth 

(Y4) who attended county finals 

of cross country this week.    

Despite wet and windy condi-

tions, Elizabeth finished the 2K 

race in Holkham in 20 minutes!  

Bravo Elizabeth. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

Monday 11th to Wednesday 

13th March 

Bookfair 

Tuesday 12th March & 

Wednesday 13th March 

Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 19th March 

PTA Cinema Event 

Wednesday 27th March 

Fire Engine Visit for Y2 

Monday 1st April 

Y4 trip to Norfolk Railway 

Wednesday 3rd April 

Choir Club Performance 

Friday 5th April 

Break Up 

Tuesday 23rd April 

Return to school  

Y6 Hilltop Residential 

Sponsored Bounce 

A big thank you to everyone for 

supporting the PTA’s annual   

sponsored bounce.  This year you 

have raised over £1,600 so far —a 

fantastic amount. The PTA        

provide extras for the children to 

enhance their experience in 

school. 




